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Dear Dr. Garcia,

I had a very pleasant time with you and Wanda

on Saturday. I really enjoyed the interview,

and I look forward to writing about you.

Carter, my husband, liked the little book that
your father had written. He found some vocabulary
in it that is helpful to him.

Thanks for the lunch and taking me to the airport
and for all of your generosities.

I'll be in touch with you off and on --

Best wishes from Austin,

Cnnsater, Wbk

Ernestine Wheelock



